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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It was lovely to welcome pupils back to school after half 
term break.  We hope that everyone enjoyed a              
well-deserved rest and some time with friends and      
family. 
 
This week has been a very busy one with year 11          
returning to more GCSE exams.  Meanwhile, year 8 pupils 
enjoyed some geography fieldwork experience through a 
trip to the Lapworth museum of geology at Birmingham 
University.  Pupils enjoyed workshops on coasts, geology 
and tectonics which reinforced the work done in class 
this year and also served as an introduction to topics that 
will be covered in Y9. Thank you to Mr Elkins, humanities 
teacher and staff that accompanied the visit. 
 
Earlier in the week, Ms Gajny, Head of Year 8 & 10      
gathered the year 10 pupils for an assembly to remind 
them about arrangements that they should be making for 
their work experience week at the end of term.  Pupils 
were also told about how to apply to be a prefect next 
academic year and we are really pleased to have so many 
expressions of interest already. 
 
Finally, with only 6 weeks of summer term remaining, our 
thoughts of course turn to events still to come. However 
we are also keen to get a head start with arrangements 
for the new academic year.  One very important job that 
we are undertaking is a review of the school behaviour 
policy, as explained by Mr Longhurst, Assistant 
Headteacher, in this week's edition of The Link.  When 
the policy is finalised, it will be shared with parents and 
carers so that you are fully aware of the contents and 
how rewards and sanctions are applied. 
 
With best wishes for a lovely weekend 
 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was an attendance update. Please 
do ask your child about the topic and get them to    
explain to you what was discussed. 

Caterlink Survey  
 

As your catering provider we value feedback to help us   
improve the service we provide to pupils. This term we 
are completing a Parent/Guardian survey on the meal           
provision we provide. 
  
If you would like to give feedback please use the link  
below or scan the QR code. 
  
The survey will close on 31st July. 
 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ 
 

Behaviour Policy  
 
As we approach the end of the school year we take 
time to reflect on what has worked well and also look 
where we can make changes to make things even    
better. We review our policies and where necessary 
make changes that will come in to effect from          
September.  
 
One of the policies that we will review is our behaviour 
policy as this is an integral part of any school. Before 
the end of term, we will be working with staff,          
students and our Governors to look at current          
provision for  rewards and sanctions. Activities will be 
set during  tutor time for students to have their say on 
what works well and what could be done differently. 
The tutor group representatives will then bring the        
feedback to the school council meeting  on the 
21st June. Alongside this will be a staff and governor 
working party who will be completing a similar         
exercise. We will use this valuable feedback to review 
our behaviour policy. We will of course keep you      
updated with the progress in later editions of The Link. 
 
 
 
Mr M Longhurst 
Assistant Headteacher 
Personal development,  
Behaviour & Attitudes 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ




Water Bottles 

 

Please can we remind students to bring in a water bottle from home which can be 
topped up before school, at break and lunch times from ‘Bob’ our freshly filtered water 

machine. 

Thank you 

Links 

• Knowledge Organisers 

• Road Maps 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/curriculum-subjects
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/curriculum-subjects


Please can students collect lunch   passes for their PE lunch time clubs 

from the PE office at the start of the week. Students can then show 

this pass to enter the queue on first calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot take part in PE should always 

bring a note and their PE kit to take part in other roles. 

Summer Term 2 

PE Timetable can 

be found Here 

Sporting News 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sports


 

Music News 












